
CYBER SECURITY ADVISORY COMMITTEE 
 

Meeting Minutes 
April 13, 2007 

11:30 a.m. Room 407A 
 
 

Those in attendance:  
 
Brett Weber - Cyber Security Program Director/Professor of Computer Science   
Al Heitkamper - Professor of Computer Science/Cyber Security   
Vicki Gibson - Acting Dean of Information Technology   
Tom Ashby - Computer Science Department Chair  
Anita Philipp – Professor of Computer Science    
 
Roy Walker - Information Systems Administrator, Department of Environment Quality 
Tim Stanley – Chief Security Officer, American Fidelity Assurance Company 
Tim Shaffer – IT Security Manager, Coppermark Bank  
 
Professor Weber opened the meeting by thanking everyone for attending.  He then had everyone 
introduce themselves.  
 
The packets with the brochures, course descriptions and copies of the Cyber Security and 
Computer Science Degree Programs were provided to each.  
 
First, Professor Weber reviewed the meeting minutes from the last advisory meeting on 
September 15, 2006, in which topics we discussed were people skill, Ethics, writing skill and 
presentation skill. He has incorporated more research paper assignments to improve writing skill. 
Regarding to Ethics, we still have not developed classes here in OCCC, though Rose State has. 
Although Ethics class is not a requirement for our program, he believes that this type of classes 
would benefit students a lot. 
 
Tim agrees with the importance of Ethics. His company checks myspace.com as a tool of 
background check for candidates before selecting. The contents may affect not to consider the 
particular individual.  
 
Professor Weber shared the experience of his visitation to local elementary schools. He was 
aware of that some of 4th graders have myspace.com, and there are many unethical issues              
 
Professor Heitkamper explained the curriculum changes.  

I. Curriculum Changes to the Cyber Security Program – Al Heitkamper 
 
 

II. CNSS 4011, OCCC approved to award certificate – Brett Weber 
 
 



III. Summer Internships  
 
 

IV. National Visiting Committee site visit, April 30 – May 2  – Brett Weber 
 

** Need Industry Representatives for the following dates** 
Monday, April 30, 2007 
 

• 3:30pm-4:45pm, State Capitol Building, Room 419C/104 
 
• 7:30pm, Dinner at Johnny Carino’s, 2905 West Memorial, Patio Rm. 
 (Free Dinner provided by CSEC) 
 

Tuesday, May 1, 2007 
 

• 1:00pm – 1:50pm, Rose State College, 6420 SE 15th, Midwest City 
 

V. Additional input from committee representatives 
 
 

VI. Schedule next meeting for Fall 
 
 
 


	Roy Walker - Information Systems Administrator, Department of Environment Quality
	Tim Stanley – Chief Security Officer, American Fidelity Assurance Company
	Tim Shaffer – IT Security Manager, Coppermark Bank
	First, Professor Weber reviewed the meeting minutes from the last advisory meeting on September 15, 2006, in which topics we discussed were people skill, Ethics, writing skill and presentation skill. He has incorporated more research paper assignments...
	Tim agrees with the importance of Ethics. His company checks myspace.com as a tool of background check for candidates before selecting. The contents may affect not to consider the particular individual.
	Professor Weber shared the experience of his visitation to local elementary schools. He was aware of that some of 4th graders have myspace.com, and there are many unethical issues

